
BIBLE READING PLAN 

Sun. Dec. 2    

Mon. Dec. 3    

Tues. Dec. 4    

Wed. Dec. 5    

Thurs. Dec. 6    

Fri. Dec. 7    

Sat.  Dec. 8 Luke 10:21-42 Genesis 18 Psalm 11 

If you have an        
announcement for the 
bulletin,  please see 
Vanessa at the office 
or call 834-6596 by 
noon on Thursday. 

Updating our Prayer Requests Listing 
A new process for adding names to our bulletin was implemented in November 
2017. This process will ensure that permissions are received for names to be pub-
licly added to our bulletin, the accurate spelling of names, and sufficient space is 
available for names to be added to our Prayer Requests in a timely manner.  
 
It is a privilege for us to uplift others in prayer. If you or a family member or 
friend would like to have their name added to our Prayer Requests Listing in the 
bulletin, please complete a "Prayer Request Form" and submitted to one of the 
following local officers: Roma Whittle, CS; Major Lloyd George, CSM; or Clau-
dette Hillier, ASM. Copies of the forms are available at the back of the church or 
from one of the local officers listed.  
 
Please note, when special prayer is no longer needed, we ask that you let us know. 
Thank you for understanding as we move forward in providing an accurate list of 
special prayer requests where the necessary permissions to publicly release the 
names have been given.   

PRAYER is a vital part of the CBS Corps!  Please join us as we pray on: 

Sundays at 7:00am - Men’s Prayer Meeting - meet around the alter in the  

Sanctuary.  

Sundays at 10:30am - in the nursery room. 

Wednesdays at 7:00pm – in the Sanctuary. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Annie Barrett Denette Stewart Patsy Warrick Shirley & Rendall 
Baggs 

Bert Osmond Georgina Smith Rod Bussey Violet Pilgrim 

 Bruce Kelloway Josephine Squires Ross Peyton Zack Dawe 

Carolann Randell Judy Ryan Roy & Brooke Perry  

Claude & Mary Lou 
Crews Mary Pierce Rudy Porter  

CBS Corps Contact Information 
Corps Officers:  Majors Lorne and Barb Pritchett 

Quarters:  240-0466   Cell:  727-8205 

E-mail:  lornepritchett1@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant:  Vanessa Loveless, 351-4677 

E-mail:  vanessa_loveless@can.salvationarmy.org 
 

Office:  834-6596 Church Hall:  834-2373   

Main Office Hours:  Mon-Fri 9am-4pm (closed 12-1pm)  

P.O. Box 14147, Station Manuels, NL   A1W 3J1 

Corps Sergeant Major:  Major Lloyd George, 697-1100 

E-mail:  Lloyd_George@can.salvationarmy.org                                                                       

Asst. Corps Sergeant Major:  Claudette Hillier, 725-7850 

E-mail:  cdhillier@nl.rogers.com 

Pastor for New Believers & New Comers: Major Calvin Fudge 

Cell 770-1438     E-mail: cfudge1951@gmail.com 

Young Peoples’ Sergeant Major:  Charlene Butler, 770-1572 

E-mail:  wdbjsmom@gmail.com 

Corps Treasurer:   Major Wilson Perrin, 743-0094 

E-mail:  Wilson_Perrin@can.salvationarmy.org 

Thrift Store Manager:  Karen Snook, 834-2713 

E-mail:  cbsthriftstore@gmail.com 

Corps Website: www.SalvationArmyInCBS.com 

Corps Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/cbscorps 

The Salvation Army Conception Bay South Corps 

Heart To God—Hand To Man 
December 2, 2018 

Welcome!   
Thank you for worshipping with us today! 

May God richly bless you! 



The COMMUNITY FOOD BANK CHRISTMAS ingathering of the Food 
Bank envelopes will be TODAY during the morning service. This is your oppor-
tunity to support the local food bank in the giving of a special Christmas donation. 
Thank you for your support to help those in need!  

The CBS Corps Christmas Calendar of events is now available.  
Please get your copy on the table in the Church Foyer. 

CCM packing and delivery of Sunshine Bags will be on December 3rd-4th. If 
you would like to join in on the evening visiting on Monday, December 3rd @ 
6:15 PM, please be sure to add your name on the sign up sheet posted on the 
Church main bulletin board.  All Groups are asked to attend on Monday afternoon 
and evening on December 3rd.  
Update to Christmas Calendar: Note Change: Meadowcreek 6:15 PM on Tues-
day, December 4th. Admiral’s Coast Tuesday, December 11th at 7:00 PM.  

The CBS Corps will be participating in the Kiwanis Christmas Parade taking 
place on Saturday, December 8th. We need your help! We are looking to bor-
row 2-3 free standing propane or kerosene heaters to be placed on our float 
to help keep our band members and the equipment warm. Heaters would be 
required from 9 AM until back to the church following the parade. For more in-
formation, please contact Brian Hart at 746-9522 or Claudette Hillier at 725-7850. 

God of light and life, give us hope as 
we wait for your coming again. When 
we are tempted to be grateful to have 
found you while others are lost, send 
us out into the darkness in search of 
those who need you most, we pray to 
the Lord.  Amen.  

5th Annual Riley Mercer Memorial Toy Drive - Join Louise & Bernie for the 
Annual Toy drive on Monday, December 10th at 7:00 PM in memory of Riley and 
Alex Mercer. Please see insert for further information. 

Breakfast with Santa - Saturday, December 15th @ 9:00 AM. Event for 
children and their parents/guardians: cost $5 per family. Pancake break-
fast for children, including a picture with Santa. Tea/Coffee and Muffins 
for Adults. Tickets are now available for purchase at the Corps Main Office.  

Corps Outreach Fellowship - Christmas Carolling - Sunday, December 9th. 
Meet at Church at 5:45 PM; Start at 6:00 PM. (no evening Service) Join the Brass 
Band for an evening of sharing Christmas carols with our Corps families that are 
unable to attend Christmas services. Following the scheduled visits, we will return 
to the Y.P. Hall for fellowship and a hot bowl of soup or chili. Please contact Ma-
jor Winnie Perrin at 770-8053 or Claudette Hillier at 725-7850. 

Tonight during the evening service, please join us as we share in Gaither 
Night with music by Bill and Gloria Gaither.  

CHRISTMAS KETTLE CAMPAIGN - The Salvation Army's 2018 Kettle 
Campaign is about to launch and we need you! If you or your business would like 
to volunteer your time and stand by a kettle, we have many shifts to fill between 
Wednesday, November 28 and Monday, December 24. Please contact the CBS 
Corps Office at 834-6596 or 351-4677. 

Christmas with The Salvation Army: Hope for the Holidays 
With guest star: Darrin Martin          

Featuring performances by: NewFound Brass, The Salvation Army Fes-
tive Chorus, Organist/Pianist Brian Way and more! 

Date: Saturday, December 8th at 7:30PM.  
Location: Gower Street United Church.  

Tickets: $20. Available at S.A. CBS Corps Main Office, Salvation Army NL 
 Division-Village Mall and also available at the door.  

Children’s Christmas Program - “Emoji Christmas” - On Sunday, December 
16th at 6PM you are invited to a Christmas musical presentation, “Emoji Christ-
mas” by the Pioneer Club and children of the CBS Corps. We are looking for 
speaking, non-speaking and singing parts for our Musical.   
For further information or participation in the musical, please see        
Roxanne Tucker.  

Christmas Turkey Dinner - Christmas Day (noon) @ S.A. CBS Corps 
If you are alone on Christmas Day and you would like company, we invite you to 

join us for some great food and fellowship.  
Please contact the main office at 834-6596 by December 21st.   
Doors will open at 10AM. Transportation available if needed.   

 Play an instrument? Bring it along so we can have a sing a long before lunch. 

Are you a New Christian? The Salvation Army in CBS is offering a FREE 13 
week course for you. Topics include: How to know you are saved; how to; under-
stand the Bible; talk to God; effectively handle temptations; benefit from Church 
attendance; benefit from adversity, and much more. You do not have to belong to 
the Salvation Army or become Salvation Army to take these classes. Absolutely no 
strings attached.  To register, please call Vanessa at the church office – 834-6596 
or email Major Calvin Fudge at cfudge1951@gmail.com for more information. 

Get Your Kettle On Contest is back and so is your chance to Win a Nin-
tendo Switch. Just volunteer on a Salvation Army Kettle. Snap a Pic. Up-
load it to the SANL Youth Facebook Page or Post on Instagram and don’t 
forget to use #GYKO 

Newfoundland and Labrador Mental Health Crisis Line 
Local Telephone: (709) 737-4668 or Toll Free: (888) 737-4668  

https://www.suicideprevention.ca/  

mailto:cfudge1951@gmail.com
https://www.suicideprevention.ca/

